

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

Kindergarten News

November I, 2024

Dear Parents,

November is here! We celebrated All Saints Day today, and had a fun Halloween party on Thursday! Thank you to Mrs. Lower for her help! Please remember to mark your calendars for November 21 for our annual Thanksgiving luncheon. Information regarding the luncheon came home earlier this week.

Report cards are now available! Just a reminder, at this stage in the year, kindergarten students are developing a multitude of skills and learning so much! You will notice many marks of "DV" (developing) on your child's report card. As the year progresses, your child will begin to receive more "PR" (proficient) marks. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding your child's report card.

We have been learning about saints, liturgical seasons and colors, compound words, estimating, "counting on" in addition, and did a floating/sinking investigation with classroom objects and a large pumpkin. Students have been working very hard on a fall handwriting book. I am amazed at the writing progress happening in our classroom!

Spelling Words for October 28-November 8 cap clap flap tap nap map lap gap

We practiced these words last week, and the kids are doing a great job sounding the words out and spelling them!

Thank you for your help in practicing our spelling words!



Thank you for sharing your amazing kids with me!

As always, please contact me with any questions/concerns you may have! Have a wonderful fall weekend!

Ms. Tammy DeWitt tdewitt@saintscjm.com

St. Charles Borromeo School is a Catholic Community of Faith, Academics and Service for All.